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Thursday 7th October 2021 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
Harvest 
Saturn Class (Year 4/5) will be hosting our Harvest Festival on 
Wednesday, 13th October, at 10.30am.   
 
This year we are supporting the Preston Community Hub 
Foodbank.  If the children could bring in donations of dried 
goods, like pasta or rice, or tinned goods, like beans or soup, 
or anything on the appeal list they would be gratefully 
received.  
 
All parents are welcome to join us in the hall for the Harvest 
Festival. 
 
 
Parents’ Evening 
We will be sending out a letter next week for our first parents’ evening of the year.  These will take  place 
on; 

• Tuesday 19th October 3pm - 4.30pm 

• Wednesday 20th October 3pm – 6.30pm  
 
Admissions 
Just a reminder that the closing dates for Primary and Secondary applications for 2022 are as follows:  
 

• SECONDARY: 31st October 2021  

• PRIMARY: 15th January 2022 
 
Please apply for a school or academy place online at: www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools  
We are listed as Preston Fishwick. 
 
If you would like to put your child’s name down for our Nursery please contact the office.  We are 
oversubscribed so it is vital that you plan ahead if you want a place for your child. 
 
Baby News 
Congratulations to Miss Dimond and her family on the arrival of a baby boy in September. 
We are sending lots of love and congratulations to them at this wonderful time. 
 

http://www.fishwick.lancs.sch.uk/
http://www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools
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Flu Vaccinations 
 
Flu vaccinations will be being given next Wednesday (13th October).  
 
Half Term 
 
We break up for half term on Friday 22nd October at 3.15pm and return to school on Tuesday 2nd 
November at 8.55am 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Vicki Conway 
Headteacher 
 
 


